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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Another busy term has certainly flown by. We look forward to welcoming Grandparents in to school on Thursday and 

Friday and putting our skills to the test at the forthcoming FOBSA quiz on Friday evening. 

I am also sad to inform you that Mrs Lynne Garcia will be leaving us at Easter. Her journey to and from Shropshire 

each day has proven quite a challenge and I am grateful she has continued on as long as she has. I know you will join me 

in thanking her for all her hard work over the past two years and wish her well for the future. Mrs Naughton will  take 

over Mrs Garcia’s teaching responsibilities. 

 

Kind regards 

Miss K Aldred  

 

 
               

Sainsbury’s Active Kids Vouchers 

 

We are collecting the Sainsbury’s vouchers.  

Please put your vouchers in the box in the hall. 

 

Last year we managed to acquire new outdoor sport equipment 

for the children to use during lunchtime play. 

 
 
 
  

 

Grandparents Assembly 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming grandparents to the 

school on Thursday and Friday.  

Entry will be via the front door from 1.30pm. 

The children will perform a short assembly and then have 

the opportunity to show their grandparents all around the 

school. Grandparents will be asked to sign their 

grandchild out of the classroom, to tour the school and 

then return them to the classroom, at the end of their 

tour. If Grandparents will be taking their grandchild 

home, please inform your child’s teacher, on the morning 

of their assembly 

 

 

 

Care Daffodil Appeal 

As in previous years the school will be supporting the Marie 

Curie Cancer Care Daffodil Appeal. Year 2 children will be 

visiting the classrooms with the daffodils, if you would like to 

donate, please give your child a small donation to bring into 

school from Wednesday 8th March. 

Dates for your Diaries 

 

23/03/17 Grandparents Assembly 1.45pm 

24/03/17 Grandparents Assembly 1.45pm 

28/03/17 Surrey Heath Music Festival (Yr 2) 

30/03/17 Assessment Workshop (2.30/7.00pm) 

31/03/17 Final Assembly 9.15am 

2.00pm finish 

19/04/17 (Weds) – School open at 8.45am 

 

 

 

Parent Workshop 

We will be holding the second in our series of 

workshops on Thursday 30th March. 

This time we will be looking at Assessment. 

We will cover the Year 1 phonics screening check, 

coming up in June and the National tests undertaken by 

Year 2 in May. 

The session will be held at 2.30pm and 7.00pm 

Please sign up at the school office if you wish to 

attend. 
 

 
 
 
  
 

Bagshot Community Pre-school Book Sale 

 

The pre-school will be holding a second book sale on 

Monday 27th and Thursday 30th March.  Please do 

take a look and support them if you can. 
 
 
 
  


